
 

 

 
Ref: KH/JB/Collingwood Centre  
 
12th November 2024 
 
Re: Second-Hand Uniform Donations 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are committed to keeping the cost of school uniform down amidst the continued ‘cost 
of living crisis.’ 
 
Your child may have outgrown their blazer or school shirts/trousers or skirts. You may also 
have items of PE kit they have outgrown.  
 
We are partnering with The Collingwood Community Centre to give parents the chance to 
donate second-hand items of uniform for others to easily purchase at this local community 
centre.  
 
How To Donate Uniform To The Collingwood Centre: 
 

1) You can donate items of uniform directly to The Collingwood Community Centre 
(Collingwood Dr, Birmingham B43 7NF, Tel: 0121 360 1484, email: 
collingwoodcommunitycentre@gmail.com   
 

2) Your child can bring items of uniform to Barr Beacon School and deposit at Pupil 
Services where it can be re-used in school.  

We look forward to working together with you and The Collingwood Centre to give families 
more access to affordable second-hand uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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